
 
 

ISSUE:   
The Welfare and Institutions Code requires all contracts of two 
hundred fifty thousand dollars ($250,000.00) or more must be 
approved by the governing board of the regional center.   
 
BACKGROUND: 
There is an identified need for transportation services to and 
from day programs for consumers residing in Shasta and Tehama 
Counties. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
During the contract period of September 1, 2023 through June 
30, 2024 there has been an increase to the fuel portion of the 
contract due to the increase in fuel costs. 
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Board approve contract PS-1095 ADD # 9 with First Transit, 

Inc. (HF0366) for Transportation Services effective September 1, 

2023 through June 30, 2024 for a total maximum contract 

amount of 2,486,292.20. 

Action Item #4 
November 16, 2023 

 


